
 
November 12, 2019 

 

 

Sandra Hanna, RPh. 

Interim Chief Executive Officer 

Neighbourhood Pharmacy Association of Canada 

shanna@neighbourhoodpharmacies.ca 

 

 

Dear Ms. Hanna: 

 

Thank you for your kind note following the 43rd federal election. 

 

I have tremendous respect for the Neighbourhood Pharmacy Association of Canada.  Your 

organization does exceptional work to advocate for neighbourhood pharmacies and their vital role in 

providing patient services. 

 

As we prepare for the 43rd Parliament, our Conservative Caucus looks forward to engaging with 

Neighbourhood Pharmacies on health care issues affecting Canadians.  I welcome your constructive 

counsel and have noted your organization’s approach to national pharmacare, Complete the Plan. 

 

Conservatives believe that every Canadian should have reasonable access to the healthcare they need.  

Please be assured that we are considering many ways to help Canadians better afford their 

medications. 

 

Once again, thank you for your thoughtful message.  I extend my best wishes to your organization for 

continued success. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
The Hon. Andrew Scheer, P.C., M.P. 

Leader of the Official Opposition 


